



October 2025

Summer bows out in golden light as autumn steps in quietly, embracing its chance to paint Cape Cod in softer, darker shades. The leaves will fall and the air will crisp as the impending winter lie in wait. Fall is the season of change in many ways, especially for Sandy Neck Beach Park.

During this time, we switch from the hustle and bustle of the summer tourist season to a more relaxed environment in which the property can be more thoroughly enjoyed. Whether it be venturing off in search of hidden cranberry bogs, hiking the trails for your chance to see newly hatched Diamondback Terrapins, or just sitting in the sand watching the tides shift. The fall is a blank canvas in which possibilities are endless.

Although access to parking will be limited due to the ongoing resiliency project, Sandy Neck is still open to the public as we know how important this place is for many in the community. If you plan on coming to Sandy Neck, check with our gatehouse staff to ensure we can accommodate your stay.

Resiliency Project Info Page



Hunting Season

Pheasant Season historically begins the first Saturday after Columbus day, which will be October 18th

Pheasants will again be stocked at Sandy Neck Beach Park. Hunters must check in and check out at the Sandy Neck Gatehouse when hunting any species.

Hikers are recommended to wear orange clothing during this time while hiking the trails.

No Hunting on Sundays

Important!

ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 10:00pm. The Gatehouse is open from 9:00am - 9:00pm.